Attachment 2

Ronskavitz Michael

From: Ryan Christopher

Sent:Thursday, October 31, 2013 12:18 PMTo:'rrosenzweig@deerfield-beach.com'Cc:Stuart Greg; Ronskavitz MichaelSubject:Possible Title VI Compliant

Dear Commissioner Rosenzweig

I wanted to follow up on your call about a possible Title VI complaint from one of your constituents. As I said I think it would be a City or HoA issue but would be happy to try and find out who the person should contact regarding their parking issue. As we discussed on Tuesday, if you would like me to make some inquires please send me the details so I can forward.

Many thanks,

Chris



Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator



Trade Centre South 100 West Cypress Creek Road, Suite 850 Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309-2112

ryanc@browardmpo.org

(954) 876-0033 Office

(954) 876-0036 Direct

(954) 876-0062 Fax

www.browardMPO.org

For complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the American with Disabilities Act, please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from Broward MPO officials and/or employees regarding Broward MPO business are public records, and are available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications, including your email address, may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from public disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, use, or

[&]quot;connecting communities through transportation choices"

immediately by telephone (954-876-0033) or by return e-mail and delete the message, along with any attachments.		
	2	

any action or reliance on this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the Broward MPO

Ronskavitz Michael

From: Richard Rosenzweig <RRosenzweig@deerfield-beach.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 9:01 PM

To: Ryan Christopher

Subject: Re: Possible Title VI Compliant

Dear Chris,

I checked back with the constituent After checking with you and found the issue was resolved.

Thanks Richard

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 31, 2013, at 12:17 PM, "Ryan Christopher" < RyanC@browardmpo.org > wrote:

Dear Commissioner Rosenzweig

I wanted to follow up on your call about a possible Title VI complaint from one of your constituents. As I said I think it would be a City or HoA issue but would be happy to try and find out who the person should contact regarding their parking issue. As we discussed on Tuesday, if you would like me to make some inquires please send me the details so I can forward.

Many thanks,

Chris

<image001.jpg>

Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator rimage004.jpg

Trade Centre South 100 West Cypress Creek Road, Suite 850 Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309-2112

ryanc@browardmpo.org

(954) 876-0033 Office

(954) 876-0036 Direct

(954) 876-0062 Fax

www.browardMPO.org

For complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the American with Disabilities Act, please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org

Please Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from Broward MPO officials and/or employees regarding Broward MPO business are public records, and are available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications, including your email address, may therefore be subject to public disclosure.

[&]quot;connecting communities through transportation choices"

This message, together with any attachments, is intended only for the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from public disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, use, or any action or reliance on this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the Broward MPO immediately by telephone (954-876-0033) or by return e-mail and delete the message, along with any attachments.

The City of Deerfield Beach is governed by the Public Records Act as set forth in Chapter 119, Florida Statutes. Emails and email addresses are subject to the Public Records Act and are public records subject to disclosure. All emails, and any corresponding email addresses, sent or received are retained by the City of Deerfield Beach as public records. If you do not want your email or email address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact the City Clerk's office by phone at 954-480-4213 or in writing.